
Special Waterford Selectmen Meeting 

Town Clerk’s Office  

January 23, 2018 

 

Attendees: 

Selectmen: Gary Allard, Fred Saar 

Town Clerk: Jessy Pelow 

Treasurer: Joanne Jurentkuff 

Asst. Clerk/Asst. Treas.: Steve Eddy 

Road Foreman: Lisle Houghton  

 

Opening: Gary opened the meeting at 8:30AM.  

The Selectmen reviewed the budget & warning and made adjustments. Joanne will print off the budget 

and get it back to the Selectmen. Jessy will make changes to the warning and get it back to the 

Selectmen. They will meet again on, Thursday, January 25th to review further and finalize numbers.  

The meeting recessed to 8:30AM on Thursday, January 25, 2018. 

Selectboard met at 8:30AM on Thursday, January 25, 2018 and okayed the corrected warning as 

proposed. They will sign the warning on Monday, January 29, 2018. The Selectmen will move $40,408.54 

from the highway surplus to the highway budget. They will also move $31,428.14 from the Town surplus 

into the Special Reserve Selectboard Legal fund.  

The Selectmen reviewed the budget and set the budget at $1,108,096.00 of which $821,604.46 is to be 

raised by taxes.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15AM. 

 

Approved:       Jessy Pelow 

Date:        Town Clerk  

 

 


